25 West Main Handbook

Water Leaks

The potential for mold to develop in a building has received a lot of attention. Not all molds are
dangerous, and molds are present all around us naturally. Mold can result from moisture being trapped
in walls or above ceilings. ULI has established a system to document all water leaks reported to our
office in order to provide better follow-up and monitoring. It is important that you immediately notify our
office if a leak is noticed anywhere in your office space. ULI will address the water leaks by catching the
water, dehumidifying the area, and investigating the source.

Please call ULI's maintenance line at (608) 251-0707 or email maintenance@uli.com whenever a leak
occurs, even if you may have reported it in the past.
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